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3rd November 2023 

 
 RECEPTION PHONICS WORKSHOPS 

 
Tuesday 14th November 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to our second Reception Phonics Workshop. During this workshop you will 
find out how we teach the children to blend sounds together to read words. We will share with you how 
we teach the children to read words once they are able to blend and how we build fluency and speed. 
After a short information meeting you will have the opportunity to enjoy completing some phonics-based 
activities with your child. 
 
The workshops will be held in the hall; Poynings Gate will be opened for you to enter. 
 
Below shows when parents and carers are invited to join their child’s class: 
 
9.00am – 9.45am:      Woodpecker and Peacock 
2.30pm – 3.15pm:  Kingfisher and Owl  
 
Woodpecker and Peacock Classes, please drop your child off first to class to be registered and make 
your own way to the hall for the workshop. 
 
Please be prompt for these workshops as for security we need to shut the gates during the sessions. 
 
We really hope you are able to come along and join in with your child’s workshop, we feel confident that 
it will help you to feel more confident in supporting your child on their reading journey. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Victoria Bryant 
Assistant Principal 
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